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December 7, 2016 

 

Dear Homeowner, 

CONGRATULATIONS.   Cinnamon Homeowners Association Inc.  has been approved by the 

State of Florida, Department of Economic Opportunity.   All legal public records have been 

updated.   

The last phase of the process has been completed:  The Final Documents have been sent to each 

homeowner of record.  These are important documents which you should safe-keep and be passed 

on to the next homeowner should you sell your home.   They outline all the rules and regulations 

as approved by the State of Florida and is binding to the homeowner, their guests and tenants. 

A copy of the full package is available on the Cinnamon Homes Website at:  

                             http://cinnamonhomes.com/Web/web_bylaws.htm 

Sincerely, 

 

Cinnamon Homeowners Association Board of Directors 

Cinnamon Homeowners Association, Inc. 
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http://cinnamonhomes.com/ 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Connie Drake, President           

Douglas Goldman, V. P.               

Edmund Londono, Treasurer          

Donald Domek, Secretary             

_______________________ 

 


